
Week of June 12, 2016

Summer Office Hours  Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. to Noon 

Looking Ahead
Greeters:  9:00 a.m. - Nate Gruber & Mark Lovy
Coffee Fellowship: 9:00 a.m. - Need Volunteer 
Sound: Need Volunteer
2-Deep Nursery: 9:00 a.m. - Need 2 Volunteers
Welcome Center:  9:00 a.m. - Rhea Slawter

Sunday, June 19, 2016

Newsletter articles are due by the 20th of every month. 
Please send all Newsletter and Announcement Page documents to PamK@cedarburgcumc.org

To view monthly online church calendar please visit www.cedarburgcumc.org. 
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Next CUMC Family Promise Host Week — 
June 26th - July 3rd. Even though we won’t know until 
June 24th whether we’ll have guests or not, we still need 
to plan as though we will. Currently one woman and her 

daughter are in the program, and another family is being 
screened. Our Family Promise sign-up sheet will be posted 
today. Please check your summer schedules and sign up! 
Thank you!

Do you want to spend a little 
extra time praying for the 

needs of our church, your loved 
ones, yourself and our world? 
Please join Lee Ann Blackmer in 
the library each Sunday during 
these summer months from 
8:15-8:45 am to enter into 
God’s presence prior to our 9:00 
am worship services each week. 
The Lord promises to be where 
even two or three are gathered 
in His name!

Take Time to Pray



Outreach
June Food Drive —  During the month of June, our food 
collection will go to Northcott, 6th & Wright, Milwaukee. 
Let’s all join in the mission to feed our neighbors at the 
center.

Mr. Bob’s “Under the Bridge” Ministry — Every 
Saturday morning Mr. Bob and volunteers gather at Zeidler 
Park to serve the homeless community. We would like to 
get interested individuals together to go on Saturday, June 
18, 2016.  Volunteers can arrive between 6:30 – 8:00 
am.  We should be done by 10:30 -11:00 am.  If you are 
interested, Mr. Bob requires that you attend two Thursday 
night sorting sessions prior to going on June 18.  If you 
don’t want to go to Milwaukee on a Saturday morning but 
would like to help you can always just help with sorting on 
Thursday nights from 6:00-7:30 pm or give to the donation 
basket or drop off items at Advent Lutheran Church where 
there is a big labeled bin for donations at the door. See 
sign-up sheet in Fellowship Hall.

Cash Donations for Diaper Drive —  Nationwide, the 
high cost of diapers stresses the budgets of many low-
income families. CUMC has partnered with Jet.com to 
purchase high quality, cost effective Cuties diapers. 
This is a limited, special program they offer to non-profit 
organizations. Cuties Economy Plus Packs will be purchased 
at a price of $.13 – .17 (compared to an average price of 
$.30-50). This is how it works: Make a donation at the 
“coin box” in Fellowship Hall, or put money in offering plate 
with Sojourner or Diaper drive in memo line in June, July 
and August. Coin drive donations for the rest of the quarter 
will also go towards the Diaper drive. Funds are pooled 
together and we purchase the diapers in bulk from Jet. 
The diapers arrive here at CUMC in September and will be 
delivered to Sojourner Truth Peace House, for their families 
in need. Thanks for your generous participation! 

Youth Ministries
Harrington Beach Camping Trip  — Belgium, Wisconsin. 
June 17th - June 18th, for incoming 5th - 12th graders 
and their parent(s). $15.00 per person. This is a great 
opportunity to have a fun night of camping, games 
and time on Lake Michigan. We will spend some time 
talking about the transition into the next year of school - 
specifically the transition into Middle and High School. 

Middle School Adventure Trip  — Baraboo, Wisconsin.
June 27th - June 29th, for incoming 5th - 9th graders. 
$200 per person. Join us for a fun couple of days in the 
Devil’s Lake area of WI. We will spend a day canoeing 
down the WI River and will sleep on a sand bar on the river! 
The next day we will spend rock climbing at Devil’s Lake, 
and if we’re lucky we’ll follow it all up with some time on 
the high and low ropes course.

Vacation Bible School  — August 7 through August 10, 
6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Sign up on the CUMC website 
- www.cedarburgcumc.org. Cost $18.00 per child. 
Volunteers needed!

Church News
Women of Faith  — Tomorrow, June 13th, 12:00 p.m., 
the Women of Faith Study Group will be meeting for our 
annual end of the year get together at the Flipside Café, 
2074 Washington Street in Grafton. 

Women’s Book Discussion  — Are you interested in a 
good summer read that will deepen and challenge your 
faith? Several of us have started reading “Lioness Arising,” 
by Lisa Bevere. If you’re interested, get a copy of the book, 
read it and join us for a discussion on Wednesday, July 6 at 
7:00 pm at the parsonage. Please see Lee Ann Blackmer or 
email her at dblackmers@aol.com with questions.

Relay for Life
Friday, June 17 

& Saturday June 18

» Walk » Donate 

» Purchase Luminaries » Pray 

» Sign-up today to walk your hour in solidarity 
with those affected by cancer

If you are interested 
in taking the Financial 
Peace University course 

in the fall, please sign up 
on the kiosk in Fellowship 
Hall. This is not a firm 
commitment, 
but simply a gauge for us to 

determine who is interested. If you have any questions, feel 
free to contact Ellie Wilmeth at (262)377-8278

Sign Up Today!
In Fellowship Hall this Sunday, you will find 
tables with the sign-up sheets for Coffee 

Fellowship, Nursery Help, and Altar Flowers for 
the coming Summer months. Please volunteer!


